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Welcome to the first edition of The Green Zone!

Our goal is to have a quarterly newsletter that provides meaningful information to the

membership of PAA.

April 8, 2008 - Our Fifteen Year Anniversary!
As this month celebrates 15 years of PAA, we also celebrate some major milestones in the
journey that have recently occurred:

● We have filed for a 501c3 status with the State of California with the help of our 501c3

Committee

● We have officially filed for a Tax ID from the IRS as a 501c3 Non-Profit 12 Step

Fellowship

● We now have an official mailing address for the fellowship

● We have approval from Alcoholics Anonymous for our adapted 12 Steps and 12

Traditions

● We have monthly General Service Meetings for groups to send their representative to

vote on decisions that guide our fellowship as we grow

● We have a Literature Committee that is currently working on a number of projects for the

fellowship-including The Green Zone newsletter

● We have a Website Committee that handles the website, the Members Forum, meeting

lists and other such online matters

● There are many meetings globally in many countries - in-person, Zoom, tele-conference,

and Discord



Service and PAA
As our fellowship keeps growing each year, we have found that one of the best ways to maintain

sobriety and to help carry the message to the still suffering porn addict is to have a service

position.

Service positions can be at the local group level, such as secretary, treasurer, coffee maker.

Group Service Representatives represent each group at the monthly General Service Conference

and report back to their local group at the monthly business meeting.

Positions are 6 months, one year and in some cases, for the purposes of continuity, two years,

such as the GSR. Each group can determine what length of time is needed through the group

conscience.

While we do not yet have a regional structure, we do have a global structure that has taken

shape over the past five years.

As our traditions state, we have service committees and service boards that are directly

responsible to those they serve.

Out of our General Service Conference, we have elected the following committees: 501c3,

Literature, Website, Finance, and we may create others as our fellowship needs.

We welcome all groups to elect GSRs so that all members are involved with our overall process

of growth.
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